
From: Sadrieh, Nakissa
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: RE: Hair Smoothing Products
Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2016 2:52:52 PM

I am sorry that I misunderstood.  But I still feel like they are telling to send the warning letters to
support the writing of the reg, otherwise why would we send warning letters now? 
 
Regards,
Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.
Director, Cosmetics Division
Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
4300 River Road
Room 1034 (HFS-125)
College Park, MD 20740
 
Tel: 240-402-2194 

 

From: Katz, Linda 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 2:51 PM
To: Sadrieh, Nakissa
Subject: RE: Hair Smoothing Products
 
I guess my initial gut was correct but not a problem.
 
 

From: Sadrieh, Nakissa 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 2:41 PM
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: FW: Hair Smoothing Products
 
In the discussion today, they made it sound like the warning letters would help support the
regulation writing.  I guess I must have missed the nuance highlighted in Carie’s email. 
 
Regards,
Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.
Director, Cosmetics Division
Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
4300 River Road
Room 1034 (HFS-125)
College Park, MD 20740
 
Tel: 240-402-2194

 



From: Jasperse, Carie 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Katz, Linda; Correll, William A; Roosevelt, Michael
Cc: Sadrieh, Nakissa; Bernard, Susan; Chao, Philip
Subject: RE: Hair Smoothing Products
 
Hi all – Just to clarify one point, I don’t believe that the WLs are needed to support the regulation,
but they would serve the purpose of helping to communicate FDA’s position on the safety of these
products and to take enforcement action as needed while FDA is working on the rulemaking.
 

From: Katz, Linda 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 1:04 PM
To: Correll, William A; Roosevelt, Michael
Cc: Sadrieh, Nakissa; Jasperse, Carie; Bernard, Susan; Chao, Philip
Subject: Hair Smoothing Products
 
Bill and Mike, 
 
Following a recent Center briefing, we are working towards 

  While that is being drafted, we would also like to
enhance our .  As a result of a discussion that
was had today on formaldehyde, 

in order to identify any adulterated or misbranded
products.  Nakissa will work with Sabine Reilly to get something going.  Let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Linda
 
Linda M. Katz, M.D., M.P.H. 
Director, Office of Cosmetics and Colors
Acting Chief Medical Officer Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition
Food and Drug Administration 
5001 Campus Drive, HFS-100 
College Park, Maryland 20740 
  
240-402-1130 (phone) 
301-436-2976 (fax) 
  
linda.katz@fda.hhs.gov
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